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AGN Retailer Reference Group – Meeting 1 Minutes 

1.1 Details 
 

Date: Tuesday, 10 November 2015 

Time: 1:30 – 2:30 ACDT 

Resources: 
Albury and Victorian Access Arrangement Consolidation Presentation (circulated with the meeting agenda and 
meeting request) 

1.2 Attendees and Apologies 

1.2.1 Attendees 
 

Retailer Reference Group AGN 

Patrick Whish-Wilson (AGL) Craig de Laine  

Paul Mullan (Alinta Energy) Peter Bucki 

Sallie-Ann Proctor (Lumo Energy) Kristin Raman 

Lillian Patterson (Origin Energy) Will Chivell 

David Curtain (Simply Energy)  

1.2.2 Apologies 
 

Retailer Reference Group AGN 

Geoff Hargreaves (Energy Australia) None 

Elizabeth Molyneux (AGL)  

Stefanie Macri (Lumo Energy)  

Sean Greenup (Origin Energy)  

Lauren Zambotti – observer (ERAA)  

1.3 Minutes 
 

 The teleconference commenced at approximately 1:35pm ACDT 

 AGN (Craig de Laine) welcomed the group and thanked them for their attendance. 

 AGN (Craig de Laine) spoke to the Albury and Victorian Access Arrangement Consolidation Presentation 
(circulated to the Group prior to the meeting). At several points during the presentation (Slide 1, Slide 10, Slide 
11 and Slide 14), Craig stopped and asked the Group for feedback. 

o AGL commented that the approach seemed sensible and they had no concerns. 

 AGN (Craig de Laine) provided an overview of key next steps, including AGN’s intention to submit our proposal 
to consolidate the Victorian and Albury Access Arrangements to the Australian Energy Regulator (AER) during 
the week beginning 16 November 2015. 

 AGN (Craig de Laine) thanked the Group for their time and advised that should they have any further feedback 
on the consolidation proposal, they should provide it to Kristin Raman.  

 The teleconference concluded at approximately 2:00pm ACDT. 

1.4 Action Items 
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 AGN will proceed with its proposal to the AER in relation to the consolidation of the Albury and Victorian 
Access Arrangements (expected to be submitted during the week beginning 16 November 2015). 

 Should retailers have any further comment they will provide them to Kristin Raman 
(kristin.raman@agnl.com.au) – preferably prior to 16 November 2015 to allow consideration from AGN prior 
to submission, although AGN will accept feedback at any time. 

mailto:kristin.raman@agnl.com.au

